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*** Tuesday - Sept. 16, 86 **************************

Dean of Students Office
Dates ************************ Fall Semester

Chapel Schedule:
September 16......... Dr. Pecota
September 17......... Dean Tex
September 18......... Rev. Hobson
September 19...................ASB Missions

September 22...... Class Meetings
September 23...... Florence Christi
September 24...... President Hurst
September 25...... Alumni Chapel

STUDENT MAIL: All ON CAMPUS STUDENTS will receive their mail in their box. 
OFF CAMPUS STUDENTS will pick up their mail at the receptionist's desk.

Health Center Hours: Monday - Thursday, 11 am - 4 pm. Crowder Hall Lobby.

FRESHMEN - FRESHMEN - FRESHMEN - FRESHMEN - FRESHMEN - FRESHMEN - FRESHMEN 
Freshmen class elections will be held on Mon. Sept. 22, 1986, during 
chapel. So...Begin to think about who you'd like to have represent your 
class this year. See ya....

Flu Vaccine available to all students, staff and faculty for $1.00 during 
Health Center hours. M - Th., 11 am - 4 pm._
Students are welcome at Ballard Assembly. There will be a Van to pick-up 
anyone interested in attending our Sunday worship services. Morning pick­
up time is 9:30 am and evening pick-up time is 6:00 pm. Thank you.

Cheerleader Tryouts, September 23, TIME CHANGE - PLEASE NOTE: Tryout time 
is now 3:00 pm. Application deadline is this Friday, Sept. 19. Come to 
the Dean of Students Office for an application. See Kristi Brodin for 
information about the tryouts and what is required.

FOR SALE: 76 Buick Regal S/R, AT, V8, PS, PB, AC, Cruise. Trailer hitch, 
and more! Dependable, 1 owner. $900. 881-7519.

MINISTRY TEAM PRESENTATIONS: Our Summer Ministry Teams for 1986 will be 
presenting their ministry to the students on Thursday, Sept. 25, at 7:00 
pm in the Chapel. You will enjoy the special music, times of worship, and 
the presenting of Christ through drama. Don't miss this great meeting!!!

Students desiring additional, extended major medical coverage to their 
student insurance program may have this added for a premium of $25.00 per 
semester or $5,000.00 to $50,000.00.
Students desiring this extended coverage may secure an enrollment card at 
the receptionist's desk and send the card and the premium check directly 
to the address on the enrollment card.
Payment of accounts: Accounts are due in full at the beginning of the 
semester. Unpaid balances are subject to a finance charge. However, 
there is a grace period from the first day of classes until September 19 
to give opportunity for payment without penalty. After the close of the 
work day on September 19, a 1 1/2 percent finance charge will be assessed 
against all unpaid accounts. All unpaid balances will be assessed 1 1/2 
percent of the unpaid balance at the end of each month.
Payments of account should be made to the cashier.



Announcements for the STUDENT BULLETIN must be in by Monday at 1:00 pm.

ATTENTION ALL MALE STUDENTS!
This includes: All men and boys residing in the dorms, any and all 
married men, all off-campus men, and yes you too Mark Moder!
You are hereby officially invited to participate in our annual AMS kick­
off event otherwise_known as "Seahawk Night", There's gonna be movies, 
theres' gonna be prizes, theres' even gonna be a special guest! So come 
on down to the Learning Center, September 23, 7:30 pm. Questions see Scott 
Mackie B316.

Home Mission Church "Living Word Center", Bothell area, needs volunteers 
to help with a building fund car wash. Sept. 20, at 10 am - 2 pm, at 
Exxon station, Bothell. Contact Don Forbush 485-7314 or 641-7915.

Northwest Sounds needs a bass guitarist and a synth. player. Please see 
Dr. Cal White in A-4 if you can help out. Thank you!

Snack Shack has a new salad bar. Located in the Student Union building.

If you play a band instrument or bass guitar you are invited to join us 
immediately in Pep Band. We meet T-Th, 2:15 pm, in A-22. Go see Cal, Go
see Cal, Go see Cal!!!

COMING: Dr. George Makas, representing the Institute of Holy Land
Studies. Dr. Makas will be on campus during the day on Monday, Sept. 29, 
in the interest of providing information to students who may be interested 
in taking studies in Jerusalem at the Institute. The Institute is one of 
the finest facilities available for the student of Archeology, Hebrew, 
Biblical History and Jewish History. Northwest College is a participating 
member in the consortium of colleges and seminaries which is affiliated 
with the Institute. You are encouraged to consider the informational 
value of Dr. Makas's visit. He will be available for consultation. Sign 
up in the Registrar's Office.

Thursday, Sept. 25. Greg Johnson, Area Director for Youth for 
Christ/Campus Life will be available for appointments to discuss positions 
available for Junior High and High School campus outreach. Sign up for 
appointments at the receptionist's desk.

There will be auditions for the Dinner Drama, Thursday, September 25, and 
Friday, September 26, from 4:15 - 5:30 pm.

EVANGELISM MINISTRY: "Seven days without prayer makes one weak". This 
Thursday you have the opportunity to be part of prayer and worship in the 
chapel from 8:30 pm to ?? Come and lets enjoy the presence of the Lord 
together.

There will be a KCNC Radio Station meeting Thursday (9/18) at 3:25 pm in 
L-103. Those who are interested to be DJs' or run for the position of 
Station Manager, Program Director, Chief Engineer, Secretary/Business 
Manager or News Director should be present. For more information see Gary 
Gillispie or Daniel Lui.

There will be a drama club meeting Wednesday, September 17 at 3:30 in L-l. 
Come if you are interested in acting, make-up, sound, lighting or staging. 
No experience necessary!


